GOVERNMENT OF ANAMBRA STATE OF NIGERIA

ANAMBRA STATE ASSOCIATION OF TOWN UNIONS

E-mail: akpudotitus@gmail.com asatu2015@yahoo.com Website: www.asatu.com.ng

Tel: 08160204771

Your Ref:....

ASATU/GHA/APF/21/001/001



ASATU Secretariat, Government House, Awka, Anambra State.

13th May, 2021

The Hon. Commissioner Ministry of Economic Planning, Budget & Development Partners, Awka.

SUBJECT: APPRECIATION LETTER FOR YOUR COLLABORATION DURING THE TOWN HALL MEETING FOR COMMUNITY INPUTS INTO THE 2021 STATE BUDGET.

I write to acknowledge your presence and engagement during the hosting of Town Hall Meeting of Presidents General of the 179 autonomous Communities and some important non-State Actors on Saturday 8th of May, 2021 towards the 2021 Budget preparation.

Your presentation and enlightenment on choice of projects to be submitted for inclusion into the 2021 Budget was apt.

We are indeed grateful and hopeful that the submissions of 3 priority projects from different Communities will be given the desired attention and included in the 2021 approved Budget.

This will no doubt build the confidence and believe in Government by Ndi Anambra and ultimately lead to rapid development of various Communities in the State.

We look forward to further collaborations with you.

Accept our warmest regards.

Dr. Dozie Felix Nwosu National Secretary

Hon. Barr. Titus N. Akpudo (Ichaka Egbe Eji Egbu Agu) National President (ASATU)